
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  July 16, 2021 

TO:  Sarah Moyer-Cale 

FROM:  Eric Kamps, E.I.T 

RE:  Michigan Avenue Reconstruction Project Update 

MDOT Project #: 80000-207882/210862 

 
Current Progress 

Phase IC (Water Service Work) 

Davis Construction worked this week to complete water services 

replacements along Michigan Ave from Gremps Street to Kalamazoo 

Street.  All water services in this block of roadway have been completed.  

The contractor is currently working on placing aggregate into the 

trenches used for water services to prepared for paving.  As Davis 

completed the placement of new water services, the pedestrian 

aggregate path was restored, along with the safety fence.  At the end of 

the every day, the contractor ensures that pedestrian path and safety 

fence are in place and in good condition.  The remaining water services 

for the project will be completed when the work shifts to other phases. 

Phase II (South Side of Michigan Ave) 

Work on Phase II has continued. The contractor has worked on 

completing the removals along the south side of Michigan Ave.  As the 

removal have been completed, Davis Construction shifted work and 

completed the placement of the storm within the phase limits.  With the 

completion of the storm sewer, the contractor has begun to work on 

rough grading of the sidewalk area. 

 

 

Next Week’s Schedule  

Phase 1 

Next week, the contractor will continue to place and grade the 

aggregate material in the trenches along the north side of Michigan 

Ave.  This will lead them into placing temporary asphalt to allow for 

the area to be opened up for traffic. 

Phase II 

Next week, Davis Construction will continue to work on rough grading 

the sidewalk areas.  As they continue to grade the sidewalk areas, 

they will also be working grading for new curb and gutter.  Along with 

the grading, new sand subbase and aggregate base material will be 

brought to site and used to begin creating the cross section of the 

roadway and sidewalk areas.   

Lastly, weekly project updates will be provided.  If you have any 

project questions or concerns, please contact Eric Kamps with 

Abonmarche Consultants at ekamps@abonmarche.com or (269) 926-

4556. Phase II – Setting A New Drainage Structure 

Phase IC – Placing a new water service 

mailto:ekamps@abonmarche.com

